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In 2024, we sold two boats, one in the US and one in Europe, although both were to US 
owners. 
 
New boats built in Europe in the last two years have won almost every major regatta over 
the last year. 
 
New masts are also going well and looking good. 
 
We need to place an order for 5 boats for the builder to produce another run of boats, so 
we need to get busy selling. 
 
We have one boat in stock in Zenda and no boats in stock in Europe. 
 
Hein Ruyten One Design is our main source of spare parts for Europe as well as new 
boats.  Hein has worked closely with myself and the builder to supply boats and parts to the 
European fleet since the fall of 2022. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Harry Melges III 
Melges Performance Sailboats 
 
 
15 November , 2024 – Zenda, WI, USA 
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